






From:
To: Jill Nixon
Subject: RE: Portage Bay Shellfish Protection District Advisory Committee
Date: Monday, December 19, 2022 5:46:48 PM

Greetings:

Can you reprocess the previous application?  I has all of the relevant information and I confirm that I
am willing to serve one more term.

Thanks

Alan Chapman

From: Jill Nixon <JNixon@co.whatcom.wa.us> 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 5:07 PM

 
Cc: Erika Douglas <EDouglas@co.whatcom.wa.us>
Subject: RE: Portage Bay Shellfish Protection District Advisory Committee

Good evening,
This is a reminder that, if you wish to reapply for your position on the Portage Bay Shellfish
Protection District Advisory Committee, applications are due in 2 1/2 weeks, on January 3, 2023 at
10:00 a.m.  Please see the instructions below for reapplying.

Jill Nixon

Legislative Coordinator II
Whatcom County Council Office
311 Grand Ave., Suite 105
Bellingham, WA 98225
360-778-5010
Notice: All email and attachments sent to and from Whatcom County are public records and may be subject to
disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56)




